

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 28, 2009

Dwayne Westmoreland 4978 N. 58th St. Milwaukee, WI 53218

Dear Mr. Westmoreland:

You sent in a letter dated June 9, 2009 wishing to appeal the denial of your claim. Unfortunately, the City denied your claim – if you wish to appeal, you need to contact the Circuit Court and pursue your claim against the City through the court system. The phone number for general information for Milwaukee County Circuit Court is 278-4120

I have enclosed a copy of the disallowance letter that you were sent after the City denied your claim which notes your legal options.

Sincerely,

Linda M. Elmer Staff Assistant